
August 16, 2011 
 
      
Mr. David Danner     
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S Evergreen Park DR SW 
PO Box 47259 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Subject:   Transmittal Letter for Revised Tariff No. 5 
  d/b/a WHIDBEY-SEATAC SHUTTLE Certificate Number C-1077 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Included with this filing is a new section of passenger rules of Tariff No. 5 stated on 
revised page 3 titled “Passenger seating”.  The additional language serves only to restate 
the obvious, that one passenger fare entitles the purchaser thereof to one seat.  There is no 
suggestion in the current passenger rules that one passenger fare entitles the purchaser 
thereof to an unspecified or unlimited amount of seats.  This language neither implies nor 
implements any changes to fares or revenues. There are no rate increases or effects upon 
revenue by this new section, either positive or negative.  It is rate independent. 
 
This Tariff revision is filed under the time requirement specified by WAC 480-30-301 
and requires one business day notification the Commission.  Hence, an effective date of 
August 18, 2011.  A previous rejection of this language was incorrect and misguided. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
John J. Solin 
Mike Lauver 
Members, LLC 
SEATAC SHUTTLE, LLC 
d/b/a Whidbey-SeaTac Shuttle 
PO Box 2895 
Oak Harbor, WA  98277 
 
360-679-4003 Phone 
360-323-8894 Fax 


